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June 2022 

Parent Governor Vacancy  
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
School Governors have important responsibilities for the overall development of the school, and 
clearly the views of parents are of great value.  The term of office for School Governors is four 
years.  All Governors, including Parent Governors, are equally valued for their contribution to 
the life of the school. 
 
We currently have a vacancy for a parent governor, commencing September 2022. I am 
writing to you as a parent/carer of students currently attending the Hospitals’ School, to ask 
whether you would wish to be considered for this role. 
 
The role of the Parent Governor is to act as a representative parent and contribute to discussion 
at Full Governing Body meetings, which are held six times per year, in the evening, between 
5.30 and 8.00 pm. 
 
If you would like to know more about the role and responsibilities of a Parent Governor, please 
do not hesitate to contact the school office, when arrangements will be made for you to meet 
with Mr Arrowsmith.  
 
If you would like to be considered, please complete the attached reply slip and return to Mr P 
Arrowsmith in an envelope marked “confidential” by the end of the school day on Friday 1st 
July 2022.  We welcome interest in this position from all parents, whether your child has been 
attending the school for several years, several months or are about to start in the forthcoming 
weeks.  
 
In the event that there is more than one nomination, it may be necessary to hold an election, for 
which you would be required to write a short personal statement, explaining why you wish to be 
a parent governor. The statement would outline any skills, knowledge and experience which 
supports the current requirements of the governing body and will be sent out separately to 
parents if a ballot is necessary, along with a ballot slip. This is only required if there is more than 
one nomination.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mr P Arrowsmith  
Headteacher 
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PARENT GOVERNOR  
 

(Please return to School Office in a sealed envelope marked ‘confidential’ for the 
attenditon of  

Mr P Arrowsmith  
 
I would wish to be considered for a Parent Governor position on the Governing Body of the 
Wirral Hospitals’ School. 
 
 
Name ………………………………………………….………………………………………...…. 
 
 
Parent/Carer of ……………………………………………..……………………………………... 
 
 
Contact telephone number ………………………….………………………………………….… 
 
 
Emailaddress………………………………………………………………………………………..  
 
 
Signed……………………………………………………………..…….. Date……………….. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 


